
 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

SCHOOL GOALS: 
 
GOAL #1 Literacy:  to improve students’ reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas and note-making at the 

Grade 8 and 9 levels. 
 

GOAL #2 Healthy Living:  to increase student awareness, understanding, and practice of healthy living. 

 
Respect Excellence Responsibility 

Date: Wednesday, January 6th, 2016 Day 1 
Student Bulletin 
                                                               

 

 
This Week’s First Aid Attendant is:       TBA                        Alternate is:      TBA 

(Ms.Smith/Mr.Sidley) 

 

TIME LINE 
 

  

 AP EXAM PAYMENT PROCESS AND DEADLINE  Mr. Callister 

 

Starting in January students will have until FRIDAY FEBRUARY 5TH to pay for AP EXAMS in the courses in which 
they are currently registered at Burnaby Mountain. 

PAYMENT FOR AN EXAM MEANS THAT AN EXAM WILL BE ORDERED FOR YOU. 

LATE payments WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED and there are NO REFUNDS after the payment has been made. 

Students can pay using either the: 

SCHOOL CASH ONLINE SYSTEM (preferred) 

Or 

IN PERSON (in the school office) 

Regardless of payment method it is the STUDENT’S RESPONSIBILITY to CONFIRM that their NAME is on their 
course teacher’s PAID LIST in the week following February 5th. 

Please see Mr. Callister in room 326 or contact at barry.callister@sd41.bc.ca if you have any questions 

  

 

Tons of Lost & Found Items! Ms.Cappelletti 
On Tuesday, Jan. 12th through to Thursday, Jan 14th there will be MANY lost & found items on display at lunch hour in the Upper 
Commons area.  Students, PLEASE stop by and take a look for any items you may be missing.  There are MANY jackets, sweaters, 
shoes, water bottles, etc. that have been unclaimed for quite some time.   After Thursday, all unclaimed items will be bagged up 
and shipped off to Big Brothers. 

  

 

Attention all Grads – the time is finally come… 
 
Grad 2016 Hoodies  Ms. Martens 
Commemorate your graduation and support your grad activities by purchasing a Grad hoodie! Orders online are available 
now, but ONLY until January 17th. Go to  
https://burnabymountainsec2016gradomg.itemorder.com/ to order your Grad hoodie before it's too late!  
 
Order deadline on January 17th, 2016 is firm. Please see Ms. Martens in Room 104 for more information. 

  

 Attention Math Contest Writers: Ms. Morrison 
Any students interested in writing the AMC 10 or AMC 12 contests, please see Ms. Morrison in room 301 for more information. 
 Sign up ASAP - there are limited spaces available.  The contest will be held on Feb. 2 (Day 2) in the morning. 
 

 Grade 12’s Mr. Morton 
Reminder that Artona grad photos are being held at the end of this week:  January 7th, 8th, and 9th at Artona studios.  Please 
contact Artona to book your appointment at artonagroup.com and select Book Session 

  

 Grade 12`s  Mr. Morton 
Reminder to all Grade 12`s, please pay for all of your grad fees ASAP to ensure your participation in our grad events: 
 
School Leaving Ceremony      $80.00 
Grad Dinner Dance                  $120.00 
Dry Grad                                    $50.00 
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